Finetuning Roma inclusion indicators

FRA presented the indicators to the European Commission in October. Following
this, civil society gave their view, some of which were reflected in the

revised indicators.

During this meeting, FRA presented the issues discussed in the context of the
relaunched Working Party on Roma inclusion indicators. It drew on a detailed
overview of the submitted comments and a summary of the proposed indicators
compiled by FRA.

Civil society will have the opportunity to comment on the last versions of
the indicators later. FRA is also looking at engaging civil society in the
monitoring process.
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